
     City of Stanton 

     Regular Meeting 

     January 13, 2015 

 

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 pm by Mayor Tissue-Daws. 

 

Commissioners present:  Kroneck, Corwin, Burris, King, Yoder and Petersen.   

Absent:  None. 

 

A motion was made by Kroneck and supported by Petersen to approve the Agenda with the correction 

that only the Minutes to the December 23, 2014 Regular Meeting need to be approved.  6 Yes. 0 No.  

Motion carried. 

 

Citizens Comments:  Judy Guevara thanked city of cleaning sidewalks. 

 

A motion was made by Kroneck and supported by Corwin to approve the minutes to the December 23, 

2014 need to be approved.   

 

DPW Report:  Director Main added that he was happy with new equipment, but it was taking longer 

than predicted to clean the sidewalks.  Main also informed the Commission of a water leak on N Lincoln 

St. 

Police Report:  Chief Patino added that New Year’s Eve was really slow. 

 

City Managers Report:  Discussed Lease with School for proposed Park, Park and Recreation Plan, 

Candidate for the DDA and the meeting on January 22, at 5:30 regarding the master plan. 

 

Clock Committee update:  Manager Eckholm informed the Commission that fund raising was being 

planned and they are looking at possible locations to place the clock. 

 

Promoquip update:   Manager Eckholm has been negotiating the sale of the land to Dave Sanders of 

Promoquip.  A motion was made by Petersen and supported by Corwin to sell the property located at 

1126 E Main St. to Dave Sanders for $32,000.  6 Yes. 0 No. Motion carried. 

 

A motion was made by Petersen and supported by Corwin to adjourn the meeting.  Meeting adjourned 

at 7:25 pm.  Next meeting will be held on January 27, 2015 at 7:00 pm in the Community Room at City 

Hall.  Public Welcome.   

 

Monica Tissue-Daws, Mayor 

Janet Davis, City Clerk 


